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Dear Co-chairs Gorsek and McLain and members of the Joint Committee on 

Transportation. My name is Judith Fisher and I live in Halfway, OR. I support Home 

Bill 3453 because expanding passenger rail services is essential in our fight against 

climate change. In addition, improved passenger rail services will offer greater 

access to jobs, education, and health care, especially for individuals without access 

to a car (nearly a third of Oregonians can’t drive due to age, disability or cost). This 

promotes social equity by ensuring that all community members have dependable 

transportation options. I strongly urge your YES vote for House Bill 3453. 

 Thank you, Judith Fisher 


